NEWS FROM THE NEST ~

NOVEMBER 2024

Dear Families,

Thank you to everyone who joined us for Family Literacy Night!
It was a wonderful evening celebrating our love for reading
together.

November is a busy month here at school. Please take note of
the following important dates:
e Thanksgiving Break: No school from November 27-29.
¢ Blood Drive: The senior class is hosting a blood drive on
November 13 to help fund scholarships. Please consider
signing up to support this great cause.
e Elementary Winter Program: Mark your calendars for
December 6 at 2:00 PM. We look forward to seeing you

|
there! Claire Kayton, Principal

November is a month of gratitude, and | am incredibly thankful
for our dedicated staff, amazing students, and supportive
families.

Wishing you a warm and joyful Thanksgiving break with your
loved ones.

Claire Kayton, Elementary Principal



November 6th: Late Start- PLC
(9:10AM Start)
November 11th: Veterans Day Program
(9:00am)
November 11th: PTO Meeting
(6:00pm)
November 11th: School Board Meeting
(6:30pm)
November 13th: Late Start- PLC
(9:10AM Start)
November 13th: Senior Class Blood Drive
(Sign Up Here),
November 20th: Late Start- PLC
(9:10AM Start)
November 26th: Rockin’ Rally
November 27th-29th: No School

SCHOOL DAY: 8:00AM-3:30PM
*7:30AM HIGH SCHOOL DOORS OPEN FOR STUDENTS EATING BREAKFAST
*74OAM STUDENTS MAY ENTER THE MULTIPURPOSE GYM FOR MORNING FITNESS
*7:50AM PRESCHOOL STUDENTS MAY BEGIN MEETING THEIR TEACHER AT THE ELEMENTARY FRONT
DOORS
*810AM STUDENTS WILL BE MARKED TARDY

PLC LATE START: 9:10AM-3:30PM
*EVERY WEDNESDAY DURING THE SCHOOL YEAR
*8:30AM HIGH SCHOOL DOORS OPEN FOR STUDENTS EATING BREAKFAST
*8:45AM MULTIPURPOSE GYM IS OPEN FOR STUDENTS TO PARTICIPATE IN MORNING FITNESS



https://www.redcrossblood.org/give.html/donation-time

Time Change

The time change can lead to some “fall back blues” with our students. Our energy can feel
zapped and we may become moody and tired. Here's some tips to replace that extra
sunshine time for a better day!

-Be creative in getting physical activity. Family yoga, going to an indoor pool, bundling up and
going outside for a few minutes at a time.

-Stay in your routine. Routines are calming for students and they appreciate knowing what is
expected.

-Keep the screens down. Puzzles, books, games, crafts help our brains to stay happy.
-Keep eating fruits & veggies. Colder weather loves carbs and comfort, don't stray away from
adding those healthy sides.

-Talk about our feelings. Give your student 10 minutes to just talk about their day. Do this
everyday and see them open up!

If your student just can't get out of a slump, be sure to talk to your doctor. Taking care of our
brains can be just as important as taking care of our bodies!

Boone Central Elementary Parent Teacher Organization (PTO)

Thank you to everyone who has supported the School Store fundraiser! You can continue to
email family and friends, and even send reminders to them to do any online shopping through
School Store in order to continue to earn money for Boone Central.

PTO is excited to offer a little help this holiday season! We have collected teacher wish lists
from all elementary teachers. Their lists are in the form of Amazon wish lists and include great
items they would love to add to their classroom. If you are interested in contributing to these
wish lists, please reach out to the following PTO members: Lisa Thayer (402) 316-0053; Ashley
Neesen (402) 689-8386; Brooke Stuhr (402) 741-0799; Lyndsay Tisthammer (402) 741-0966.

Our next meeting is Monday, November 11 at 6:00pm in the elementary flex room. All are
welcome!
BE SURE TO LIKE_"BOONE CENTRAL ELEMENTARY PTO" ON FACEBOOK TO
STAY UP TO DATE!

WE WILL MEET THE SECOND MONDAY OF EACH MONTH AT 6:00 AT BOONE
CENTRAL ELEMENTARY! WE LOOK FORWARD TO YOU JOINING US!

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK [m] P



https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100072171881490&mibextid=LQQJ4d
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100072171881490&mibextid=LQQJ4d

